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Kathy Gross

From: Martin, Paul <PMARTIN@rbf.com>

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2012 4:39 PM

To: Claudia Manrique

Subject: Overlay Traffic Study

Attachments: Overlay Traffic Study_2012_6_13.pdf

Claudia: 

 

As we discussed this week, attached is a copy of the traffic study for the overlay on Alessandro (and covers Calculation 

4).  Please cross-check the language relative to “proportionate share” contributions for the mitigation measures.  Also, 

let me know if you want me to send this directly to Eric and his staff for their review. 

 

Paul 

 

Paul Martin, PE, TE 

Senior Associate 

RBF Consulting 

A Company of Michael Baker Corporation 

949.855.8005 (ofc) 

949.697.7840 (cell) 

www.rbf.com  

www.mbakercorp.com  
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